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Statement of Decisions 

 
 
Set out below is a summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the Executive held on 
Wednesday 3 June 2015. Decisions made by the Executive will be subject to call-in. 
Recommendations made to the Council are not subject to call-in. The wording used does not 
necessarily reflect the actual wording that will appear in the minutes. 
 
If you have any queries about any matters referred to in this decision sheet please contact 
Sarah Selway, Democratic Services (Committees) Manager on 01392 265275 or email 
sarah.selway@exeter.gov.uk 
 
 
To review the Exeter "Conventions" 
 

Agreed 

 

 

That it is recommended to Council:- 
 
(1) Delete (6) from The Exeter “Conventions”; 
 
(2) Amend Scrutiny Procedure Rules 6.1 to read – Chairs of 

scrutiny committees will be drawn from amongst the councillors 
sitting on the committee;  
 

(3) Amend the Constitution accordingly; and 
 

(4) That the Corporate Manager Democratic and Civic Support and 
the Democratic Services Manager (Committees) review the 
Council’s Constitution and Standing Orders to ensure it is fit for 
purpose. The results of the review to be reported to a Working 
Group made up of all political parties on the Council and to be 
implemented from Annual Council 2016. 

 

Reason for 
Decision: 

 

To reflect best practice within other Devon authorities and to allow for a 
fairer representation of positions to the majority group. 

 
 
 
 
The decisions indicated will normally come into force 5 working days after publication 
of the Statement of Decisions unless called in by a Scrutiny Committee. Where the 
matter in question is urgent, the decision will come into force immediately. Decisions 
regarding the policy framework or corporate objectives or otherwise outside the remit 
of the Executive will be considered by Council on 4 June 2015. 
 
 


